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Circular 067 
 
 
 

30 July 2020 
 
 

 

Dear Residents, 
  
TELEPHONE EXTENSION FOR SECURITY 
 
Due to confusion after the change of numbers to use before dialling internal phones, there has been a 
A lot of residents who accidentally called Bryce and Jilly from house 100 by accident as security’s  
Number is Ext: 1000. 
 
In order to alleviate this and to try to prevent this from reoccurring we have had the security extension 

Changed to EXT: 1999.    
 
Please remember to use this extension number going forward when contacting the security office.  
If you are unsure of any number, you are welcome to call the reception desk on EXT: 1200 to clarify. 
 
Your ever-caring Village Manager 
 

 
 

 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


